
Dear New Confirmation Student, 
Welcome to the Mount Calvary Confirmation Ministry. Confirmation is an amazing part of a faith  jour-
ney. It is a time of exploration, play, discovery, relationships, learning and prayer. Confirmation happens 
when a person chooses to affirm his or her baptismal promises. The Confirmation Ministry exists to help 
prepare youth to make the choice to continue living a life with Christ. A significant and successful part of 
the Mount Calvary Confirmation ministry is the inclusion of parents – most specifically their attend-ance 
with their child in the class! 

Parents are the primary models of faith for their children and it is very important in the 

adoles-cent years to partner with your child and be open to their journey, especially their faith 
journey. The first half of 6th grade you attend with your child every other week, the second half of the 
year the 6th graders will be in their small groups and small group leaders! Together you will share 
stories, prayers, learning, exploring and growing. Through you, your child will come to know the 
significance of a life of faith. 

Confirmation takes place on Wednesday evenings from 6:15 PM – 7:30 PM. Everything will be explained 

in great detail on our first Wednesday together, September 13th from 6:15 PM—7:30 PM. 
This night is designed for parents and students to attend together.  We will celebrate, 

worship, meet staff and see what Confirmation looks like. All parents are required to attend. 

Confirmation Registration: Please complete the registration found online at www.mountcalvary.org. 

It is our hope that the registration form can be completed before the September 14th Orientation.  This 
year, confirmation fees are $155 which covers all curriculum, materials, special events and  retreats. 
Financial assistance is available by Ketti Spehar or myself.  

We are excited to offer this opportunity for you and your child to “do” faith together. We know  it can be 
life changing and  pray God’s blessing on your journey together. We look forward to meeting you and 
getting to know your child. If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to email me -  
andrea.fieldhouse@mountcalvary.org or Ketti Spehar at ketti.spehar@mountcalvary.org Enjoy the rest 
of the summer. 

All Grace, No Shame 

Andrea & Ketti 

Andrea Fieldhouse-Griner 
Ketti Spehar 




